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Mr. Al Olsen 
25 Fawn Lane 
Westbury, N.Y. 11590 

Dear Al, 

7 Park Lane 
Caldwell, New Jersey 
September 5, 1975 

Enclosed you will find copies of my correspondence 
with Melvin Porter, Mrs. Belkevich and Mrs. Lange, in 
addition to the money the Association owes you. 

Mrs. Belkevich requested a copy of our membership 
list. I do not know what she is up to, but can assume 
that it is no good. I felt that since she was a member 
she was entitled to the list. You will note that there 
are several new members this year. These names are 
mostly people that Mrs. Geisel and Mrs Belkevich brought 
to me on that famous August Sunday (August 24). 

I have paid the lawyer, Mr. Murdock. If this thing 
keeps up I think you should have him represent us again. 

I talked with several people at the Lake over Labor 
Day weekend. They all seem to be in our corner. They 
also agree with us that we should have a lawyer to 
handle the problem if it is necessary. 

I hope that by the time you get this letter the 
Adirondack Park people have made their investigation and 
put an end to this "circus". 

Keep me posted on what happens. 

yv~ 
Peter L. Buechner 
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